April 14, 2011

The Honorable Lois Wolk, Chair
Senate Governance and Finance Committee

State Capitol, Room 5114

Sacramento CA 95814

Dear Senator Wolk:

SB 194 (Governance and Finance Committee)

Local Government Omnibus Bill of 2011

SUPPORT
The members of the California Association of Clerks and Election Officials (CACEO) support for SB 194 and wish to express their thanks to you and your colleagues on the Governance and Finance Committee for authoring this very worthwhile bill.

Section 8.5 of the bill corrects a cross reference in the Health and Safety Code dealing with Sanitation Districts, which CACEO’s Clerk of the Board of Supervisors Legislative Committee asked your Committee to include in SB 194.

We would be most happy to help you and the members of your Committee with the passage of this bill.  Please let me know what we can do to help in that effort.







Very truly yours,







Matt Siverling







Legislative Advocate

c:
Members, Senate Governance and Finance Committee


Ryan Eisberg, Senate Republican Caucus


Peter Detwiler, Committee Consultant
